NEW MEXICO EN]ERGY’ MINERALS _ OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

/ 1040 South Pacheco 8troet

& NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT [/ e e i
October 6, 1997
Burlington Resources Oil & Gas Company N *\\
P.O. Box 4289 UL T T e ‘i-;
Farmington, New Mexico 87499-4289 S
Attention: Ms. Peggy Bradfield L .v B e lw

Re:  Downhole Commingling Application
Canyon Largo Unit No. 447
Unit G, Section 24, T-25N, R-7W, NMPM
Rio Arriba County, New Mexico

Dear Ms. Bradfield:

Please be advised that upon review of the subject application, it was determined that the
subject well does not qualify for administrative approval due to the high pressure in the Dakota
formation (please see Rule No. 303.C.(1)(b)(ii). I am therefore returning your application.

If Burlington wishes to pursue approval of the application, please advise and it will be set
for hearing before a Division examiner.

Sincerely,
David Catanach
Engineer
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